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Executive Director's Corner - Laurie Fisher

I thought it appropriate to share this tribute from our
affiliate organization ProLiteracy in honor of Barbara

Bush and her lifetime of commitment to literacy.
 

A Tribute to Barbara Bush 
 
  

Last month we truly lost an icon in literacy with the
passing of Barbara Bush at 92. While there have been other champions for
literacy, Barbara Bush was in a league of her own. Mrs. Bush was different
than others who have promoted the value of literacy and importance of

reading - she always went further. Not content with being the nation's great
"cheerleader" for literacy, as she used to say, she took it a step beyond by

seeking support and new allies in the effort to expand literacy programs
everywhere. 

  She was tireless in her efforts to influence, persuade, and sometimes
cajole others of importance to take on this vital cause. She was instrumental
in pushing federal departments to do more. She pushed corporate leaders
and celebrities to "get behind the cause." She would host breakfast, lunch,

and dinner meetings to ask public and private thought leaders what they
could do to help promote the issue. They rarely left without having made a

new commitment to literacy. 

Her efforts were successful and led to a litany of new and innovative
programs and initiatives to promote adult and family literacy.  She pushed for
additional funding from both the public and private sector, and donated the

proceeds of her books to literacy programs including ProLiteracy and
predecessor organizations, Laubach Literacy and Literacy Volunteers of

America. 

She will be missed, not just as the selfless promoter of literacy that she was;
not just for the tireless advocate for students, programs, and volunteers;

not just for her work to put more resources into the hands of programs; but
also as the personification of what our issue means and what it can be. Her

legacy needs to be continued in the work we do to make literacy the
nation's most important issue. She would expect nothing less. 

 

PLEASE JOIN US on Monday, June 11
Fifth Annual Celebration of Achievements

http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1116329746130
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001T49IUYE661k5b4PoBTLtAmWjImrECW22lQDJr0GAh8mrCYitgPR1olPt0nTaaiOtGhKx9VOw7uVZVd1J6lDispyzkdxDpc1VSMSc2zLz4BHXbzoNAGR7Jy1IMO4gF4cP2FVw4iZWD-6DxGUiBA4b8HoolhtP3fO1ctAGIGVdF0sbsL3Yv3Bk2W-0bTaZGTibP67i4RL54mZv2rUqSIVUuqP-vwS5KRYWSDMuilEsdARzTSBnzEnN8q3qjwIolQAiEIYsF1Kc4ZtvV_h8pDWFlDVd6WIjFsvZ0UNLeYprC0CoZ1EocueWzs8zvJmg1WlD6774tokXF6zrFT7Kohw5JEgy-UhLT9rCOGORXC2Pv8rK3v2GFNZSKHPedcUKsXcyZe_NJ7p4BhmmYHRYca_6gGy8d_4uq8-wVk8tdJLoC7EW6lLgyXEhFA==&c=&ch=
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Please join us on Monday,
June 11, 2018 at 6:30 p.m.
at the Delaplaine Visual
Arts Education Center to
celebrate the many
accomplishments of our
adult students and the volunteer service of our volunteers!    
 
Please RSVP by June 4: REGISTER HERE or call Diana Halleman at (301) 600-
2066, staff@frederickliteracy.org.
 

  Thank you to our event sponsor!
  

 

Spring Class Schedule: Conversation, Writing, Computer
Literacy

Download our class descriptions and schedule HERE. Contact the Literacy
Council office at (301) 600-2066 or Diana Halleman at
staff@frederickliteracy.org for more information about eligibility,
availability and registration. Space is limited.

Conversation Classes: (Literacy Council Classroom)  
 
Mondays: 10:30 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. (Until July 9) (Beginner)
Tuesdays (first & third): 11:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. (Until June 19) (Student-Led) *
Wednesdays: 10:00 - 11:15 a.m. (Until May 30) (Advanced)
Thursdays: 1:00 - 2:30 p.m. (Ongoing) (Intermediate-Advanced)  
 
* Student-Led Conversation Class: New members are invited to join us on the
first and third Tuesdays of the month for informal chats, student
presentations as well as short grammar and idiom lessons. Although at times
students will share a taste of their cuisine with us, we ask that you bring
your lunch.
    
Tuesdays: 10:00 - 11:00 a.m.(Urbana Senior Center, 9020 Amelung St.)
  
Writing Classes: (Literacy Council Classroom)
  
Beginning Writing 2: Tuesdays, 9:30 - 11:00 a.m. (Until June 26). Focus on
writing strong paragraphs and correct grammar usage.
 
Beginning Writing 3: Wednesdays, 11:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. (Until June 27).
Focus on developing strong sentences and clear and precise paragraphs.
Basic grammar and sentence structure will be reviewed.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001T49IUYE661k5b4PoBTLtAmWjImrECW22lQDJr0GAh8mrCYitgPR1olPt0nTaaiOtWcmBs0zeNSGIn3VILiCRBVGRgk80_yIrVum9fOczJWkY7vxRU10Jt6J2XwiH-7jZ4AOybAMN_uOhUacBd8uHyM06tXKkH9dzXoJjCfYrixu4goo4RmLGsi8VJs9nwM1AezydP5Efvlahxi1yFGL-gG4MNew59_Zo14sczEXdatrvvxl3LbK8wmmyXNWcxpCeQd5yQzUlRnB3mAuD9niel-hN_EmZAiQxr7wldcdCFlwnDW4nR8Ux7xBsunlUZNvwggxHIaqIgyOZYfYagpKyEhQFQPOacaa2FCH2sEPG_DumsFJlWUCgiB78Nc1B7528&c=&ch=
mailto:staff@frederickliteracy.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001T49IUYE661k5b4PoBTLtAmWjImrECW22lQDJr0GAh8mrCYitgPR1olPt0nTaaiOtelFtMswzLVYONagCErC841Dm9Kn-c6JuJ4-ENmu86GIJSKZmt4Wy4OCt-QEmpVwZ2sW1EwS1vph3BXjhcL6rOYyd6v1VI8j1nJ2-fShZch8EsXByiEx_muKsKt4aAyBinWhNJPQpVTG5-QjAYiFAce8JmvD3no7Obj1ioDaKkoPBfb2DaObflefRyzenXRdrH-8ZQ9ofmmADBepsSM5f2kU3WfNc7H-SmFCqZ4Kau61YIUr0sLEck6Wag4pV6ThKJnuGjOKu5Or3PId53wH5IOQwUnBvZ8Ddd0bgWI6g6XM=&c=&ch=
mailto:staff@frederickliteracy.org


Congratulations to
some of our newest

tutors!

Holly Bohman
Catherine Coundjeris

Karen Nagy
English as a Second

Language (ESL)
Coordinators 

Evonne Rogers
Classes Coordinator 

 

Our Mission
 

The Literacy Council of
Frederick County teaches

adults the reading and
other English language

skills they need to provide
for their families and to

contribute to the well-being
and prosperity of our

community.
 

Our Values
 

Sustaining our
organization through
responsible nancial
stewardship, sound
management, and

community engagement.
 

Teaching a parent in
order to educate a family.

 
Educating our students in
a learner-centered format

with
compassion,

condentiality, and respect.
 

Producing a safer,
healthier, economically

stronger, and more
vibrant community through

adult literacy.
 

Sustaining, empowering,
and energizing a

passionate, strong,
dedicated volunteer base.

 
Our Vision

 
A community where

literacy is attainable for
everyone. 

Tutors are asked to recommend students who are advancing in their
conversational English and who would like to improve their written
communication skills.  Contact: Catherine Coundjeris:
ccoundjeris@frederickliteracy.org. 

Beginning Computer Literacy Class:  (Literacy Council Classroom) 
 
Mondays:1:00 - 2:00 p.m. (Until June 18)
 
Drop-In Computer Help: (Literacy Council Classroom)
Mondays: 12:00 - 1:00 p.m. (Until June 18)  
 
English as a Second Language Class: ESL 4 Class
at the Asian American Center of Frederick**
Thursdays: 6:00 - 7:30 p.m. (Contact AACF for more information.)
 
 Note: Pronunciation classes will begin again in the fall. 

Know someone who is interested in learning more about
becoming a Literacy Council volunteer tutor?

Tutor Information Sessions: 

Saturday:  June 9, 11:15 a.m.-12:30 p.m.,
Walkersville Branch Library (2 South Glade
Road, Walkersville)
Friday: June 22, 10:00-11:15 a.m., Literacy
Council Office (110 E. Patrick St.)
Saturday: July 14, 11:00 a.m.-12:15 p.m.,
Thurmont Library (76 E. Moser Road,
Thurmont)
Friday: July 20, 10:00-11:15 a.m., Literacy
Council Office

Tutor Training Workshops: 

Saturdays: September 15 & 22, 9:00 a.m. - 3:30 p.m. Frederick*
Saturdays" September 29 & October 6, 9:00 a.m. - 3:30 p.m.,
Boonsboro*
 

* Completion of an orientation and a two-session workshop are
required for Tutor Certification.

COMING SOON THIS SUMMER: Parent and Child Beginning
English Conversation Class & Playgroup, Book Club

Parent and Child Beginning English Conversation Class and Playgroup***
(in collaboration with FCPL) - August 1, 8, 15, 22 - Wednesdays 1:00-
2:00 p.m. Held at C. Burr Artz Library

Book Club - June 27, July 11, 18, and
25th - Wednesdays 1:00 -2:00 p.m. (at
the Literacy Council Classroom)

   
Contact the Literacy Council office at (301)
600-2066 or Diana Halleman at
staff@frederickliteracy.org for more
information about eligibility, availability and
registration. Space is limited. 

2018 Scrabble Mania for Literacy - Thank YOU!!

mailto:ccoundjeris@frederickliteracy.org


First Place!! 

OFFICE HOURS:

Monday - Friday: 
9 a.m. - 4 p.m.

Closed Saturdays &
Sundays

If you can't get to the
office on weekdays,

please contact the office
to make arrangements to

pick up your tutor
materials at a local library

branch. 
staff@frederickliteracy.org

(301) 600-2066 
 

 

Tutor & Student
Resources Available:   

 

Come check out our
latest resources in the

Council's Library! 

     

 
www.proliteracy.org

For our tutors and adult
learners - check out the

latest resources and
literacy facts!

May Network News

ProLiteracy's Spring 2018
Notebook available - 

Resources for the Adult
Educator   

Your Contribution is
Our Community's Future

        
 

 Congratulations to our  
winning teams!

 

Second Place!!
   Thank You to Our Sponsors!!

Triple Word
Leidos Biomedical Research, Inc.
 
Double Word
Mid-Atlantic Hispanic Chamber of Commerce
Shockley Honda
Triple Letter Sponsors
Bartlett Tree Experts
Frederick County Bank
Gaver Farm
James Grissom, MD, L iteracy Council Board Member
Lawyers Signature Sett lements
 
Double Letter Sponsors
Bitner-Henry Insurance Agency, Inc.
Digital Bard
Jay Forney, CLU, State Farm Insurance Companies
Dr. L loyd Halvorson
Matthew & Kathryn McGreevy
 
Team Sponsors
Frederick County Bank
PNC Bank
Sandy Spring Bank
The Frederick News-Post
 
In-Kind Sponsors
Blackbird Art & Design
Curious Iguana

mailto:staff@frederickliteracy.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001T49IUYE661k5b4PoBTLtAmWjImrECW22lQDJr0GAh8mrCYitgPR1ovgN8orO81S722N52lEe12RpbOY7m6UBl_GUEbsjL6tRvE4FLmRlLn2UfsE6v1iHX-RVc94pc5Ok1C0qZNTgCq_DidEuAQzFeS634YwTeKp7kmrtNRL65Rh64ZQ01rBO5q8dLUcWLxsSpRaVt42TFC2L0XGcax-sAYASPzjnLXecCcThvfE5Aa-uj4lCidQ262CKBn3A7txiWoMsNWHNf_6-ZCWEJOBHL1soH5Aqj3GkRwNaQYQgQlkIsv6NSPmMmSHmzUWHFFR-0hXCt76UWkhev5w0G5IOzqZjeByBPmMQ2SzbUlLIixV_dokuslb2v0HtVnokSTbsT62T9zOrpQqZkd3r2ZWxxGEnyiLfOZ5bIC4_Mq_fqeaku1kznQqv5MWbPFZG54Znw3ho-oq3vBFQiSsY9E4tR1tukZ8SgYxX&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001T49IUYE661k5b4PoBTLtAmWjImrECW22lQDJr0GAh8mrCYitgPR1oiFtVVmpurdpSOxuUdGvHYWv7q5t8Nl6epuV52_z2jrKWeZp9CathS3eNwE_F8OrSTjHiGlc2DzcCTqFcQjglod5nEPz_gWDDzuME_kJp88-MtutsLBFvtrtE9NzTH8S5N0OLTzkjlhiqFWWcbD8R9viB26tvVj5ZNaTy3fr_bOfuffG8QweC5h--yPkvNeQoZ6whgVJCZOE-37x3LzJ2I4lJ_vzqqStxqLMqm-KyHA9k0hH12nd6Zo9THbZRBVSIE-ijbNXf54B&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001T49IUYE661k5b4PoBTLtAmWjImrECW22lQDJr0GAh8mrCYitgPR1olPt0nTaaiOtMy6GQ0pCv_Q2GGftq82kRdpMD-zHHNfzKNvSR-53w5DN_lTOBbmo486IGepBXBz5M6XljvMwWUkgPgD2Llv2wVSSLlw6miv5oTie5P9mHOzT1wStR7lo3lcSyFyMGt-5SnO8tOswYI5CDEXXyZl_dq0u38E1L6n0K6WEMTkVwf-V2R1Fp8epJA6wZYxB5IpgMItz6QM76crQLHNKvTZ0ryWcSqxqEsJshMRY9DnfhhVXbTHJRHWqTsSsNJB44aIULdvkjG58oB0EFYMRhEkZELz0TfhFIqAFV0bj99muAlwyvNl-Us_ECN6Brtx54V7OKTbdEvSxS3oFFLs9CezOt94nZMb6mgOd6ML5qnSBigbGQIA_VjNL9qJEVnvu7Dlr&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001T49IUYE661k5b4PoBTLtAmWjImrECW22lQDJr0GAh8mrCYitgPR1olPt0nTaaiOtFHkxiIujjrivHixhfXFfXopPgaFywWBWJjLEA0dwksfE-CpAy5mi12JJyV16ydTeP1H3xOISrhXTS98mEBPdyqT66w7rAk9xtqXwwMWP2gSaRGESvkdZUiWgXGxJr0GdojzaavHdJ73XuIU4_XYQ_jBhgFWaislvFkMLiaEWDIC9uQv5EWaVkubfTEEBCl75834_BaQiGDYvDoXxfBR5Bii_SRfM0urF6rKdH_Pdo49g7ehT1hxmyoiF3LtGy-qJqwjnYNuPI9YGqw2k4HTauovAT9RZUPPuw6MyLQPvSiKRy-e2mMOEeggMl_DojTI_oehEAvcFQKyKBCzeqrmpG_Dz2lbCf6i8ZSKlZvyblTf8QDzvKlkK3A==&c=&ch=


   

 
Consider supporting

a cause that   is
important to you

with
a planned gift .  

Create your legacy
by giv ing the Gift of

L iteracy.  

The Community
Foundation of Frederick

County can help you with
planned giving resources.

Consider a gift to the
Literacy Council's  Betty

Seligmann Literacy
Endowment Fund.    

   

Frederick County
Combined Charities

Campaign
 

 
The Literacy Council
participates in the

Combined Charities
Campaign for Frederick
County Government, the

City of Frederick
Frederick County Public

Schools.
 

Thank you for
your support! 

   

  

THANK YOU FOR MAKING
A TAX DEDUCTIBLE GIFT

TODAY!  

Grove Public Relat ions, LLC
Imagination Center
The Frederick News-Post
Our many Silent Auction Donors    

Tutor In-Service:
"Using Children's Literature with Adult Students"

On December 6, 2017 Holly Bohman and Catherine
Coundjeris presented a tutor in-ser  vice on using  
Children's Literature with Adult Students.   
 
The reasons for employing children's literature ranged
from experienci
ng lighthearted fun to being exposed to rich language

not heard in daily speech. Uderstanding cultural identities and appreciating
cultural references in context were also discussed.   
 
Criteria were given on choosing effective literature for individual students.
 A wide range of picture book genres were examined with activities and
strategies offered for tutors to use with their students who could then
explore deeper understanding and comprehension of a variety of texts. A
detailed book list was also provided.   
  
For more information, please contact Holly Bohman at
hbohman@frederickliteracy.org or Catherine Coundjeris at
ccoundjeris@frederickliteracy.org

Tutor In-Service:
"Engaging with Manipulatives"

On Wednesday April 11, volunteer tutor and career
teacher, Helen Noonan, demonstrated how to use
manipulative objects to reach students who are learning
to read or who are learning English language skills.  
Many of these manipulatives were teacher-made and
previously utilized by Helen for her students' benefit. 
These included word wheels and word slides,
interactive timelines, and many types of word puzzles. 
Tutors who attended this in-service learned the
importance of adding the kinesthetic learning modality
into their lessons.  

Simple additions like taking a walk with students or having students physically
tap syllables on fingers or on forearms add to their learning experience.  

Helen taught the group how to construct materials which
students physically manipulate thereby assisting in the learning process. 
Tutors also participated in a make and take opportunity. 

A demonstration of these manipulatives is now on display at the Literacy
Council Office, along with samples and instructions for tutors!
 
   

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001T49IUYE661k5b4PoBTLtAmWjImrECW22lQDJr0GAh8mrCYitgPR1opJhhgbRJtE3FCKra0RPgw1DNLyTR3Vv7H221Ogj8syb7LNIhGXEWwnhuQa36aisdes9R9dxyyAGW73wuJWu3rp430KvwLU9ZUqagRREmZRkrHOdfrUtvYLs09_-EmEbIljJA3uGDzgF4clBMF0jfoSIFRkzPkOHL8d5YR1PAenjy0Dd3iEP1CS5ApzVTGLSzdiXWf2V3ZmUxxz5cw_fBaq56SmI-Ua5QtzDkfsdLt0mK8fP7AwmWwRP2fUuh5MdsztiKRCxXOUETUkAFN7Hl2rIi24q7_h_Ng==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001T49IUYE661k5b4PoBTLtAmWjImrECW22lQDJr0GAh8mrCYitgPR1olPt0nTaaiOtzHua2oimkTCzAXNykVyZoC3xp6f9meybdtYJT8mtdQtrNT54HUHKcnTLkUWI_YFhz-2-SwM-iNKBzvNtCSsY88UVE2kTOufb25FfrkXyl80Nn5Yl0afwaNnDuHEhOLQV9ojR-Rtp9Y3e0yDBH4RioppqoBqbo3t69wd8lnCI0TeJ64V0ZEGdc20KfQQADpzawqAN7aFlEMelFAqbTg427bleK9Kn-9bpqukUluXFw5S3c9DCstYXvb3okbJt0YxZz395VlJChe7BVH_UcNT39DmiUd8RSCSGSiCwlyWTxE0sYZwmLKKHYM6pRTOcJQVqo_hiebMBjr81bOScA2cmYBm4s7hn77pslcc2H1ahwsmcSzbnLmdbQyyhteVrLg5x&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001T49IUYE661k5b4PoBTLtAmWjImrECW22lQDJr0GAh8mrCYitgPR1ormUd2JWprmbjOpZE72Fg0S9chZPwOHlIVUyIVhHCekRJSyyUT4b43lmTnGQa2dE4buKLHwjiOPovfgAgxXz5aIJySq5pYvdr9yNpO95QfgfItcVyuyEWlDGo3_6hWhWKFP8D73X7xTQBe4jGRGyqSLYXPcH7snzCvhV9vy3joiXyHBloN0zT40VjLYjLuTGsqTU3HOk7hj7d0O_hqPkNG1EHd9XUQDA2FNcj_eiKHpmef_jpTtqdVeBC6yel0G0rePYU45aXUk41vd2Qg8gy7U-a81nyEE6m82Pby9-LKIzaxXTF75NUIk=&c=&ch=
mailto:hbohman@frederickliteracy.org
mailto:ccoundjeris@frederickliteracy.org


Donations can be made
online here  or    

mailed to: 
  

Literacy Council of
Frederick County 

110 East Patrick Street
Frederick, MD 21701

 

Your generous
contribution enables

people who are eager to
learn to read or to speak

English have the help they
need to become an
integral part of our

community.  
 

LITERACY FACTS

72 % Children of
parents with low literacy
skills have a 72 percent
chance of being at the
lowest reading levels
themselves.
 
 

43%
Of adults with the lowest
literacy levels, 43 percent
live in poverty. 
 

One in Six   

Every year, one in six
young adults-more than
1.2 million-drop out of
high school. 

$230 Billion  
An excess of $230 billion a
year in health care costs is
linked to low adult
literacy.

$225 Billion
Individuals at the lowest
literacy and numeracy
levels have a higher rate of
unemployment and earn
lower wages than the
national average.

75% Seventy-five
percent of state prison

Help Support Our Classic Literature Project!!

Earlier this year we launched a new project for our ESL and Basic Literacy
students who are at a higher level and would like to do additional work to
improve their English and reading.
 
We are seeking donations of literature books at the ninth
grade reading level or above such as the classics:
Farewell to Arms,
East of Eden,
Grapes of Wrath,
Les Miserables,
The Great Gatsby, and 
A Moveable Feast, among others.   
 
More current works of art such as
The Kite Runner,
The Distance Between Us,
Lovely Bones,
The Book of Unknown Americans,
The House on Mango Street,
The Hunger Games,
Divergent,
The Giver and
The Island of the Blue Dolphin would be most welcome.
 
We are also taking suggestions for additional book titles!

A Lesson Plan will accompany each text, and students will be able to check
out the book with the lesson plan and do a self-guided study. Eventually a
book club can emerge from this group of students. Also, let us know if
anyone is interested in leading a book discussion with the student body. 
Contact Catherine Coundjeris, ccoundjeris@frederickliteracy.org. 

2017 ANNUAL REPORT AVAILABLE ONLINE

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001T49IUYE661k5b4PoBTLtAmWjImrECW22lQDJr0GAh8mrCYitgPR1ormUd2JWprmbpj9exSrEKGP0hFORicdf-iTcORLgbRg7pPgRy8YBl43e2kzuMKnTZvh1UnQO_XvedQ8WJjBfFyFUth57Jh3oNYS-G7eyK_cUWF9t518k68zA9xtrib2jwHkZWWOiiVm7kajDmH-Fm54415s-yZGN3CCipIF7T98ptK56fzI7iUcfxG6sflSWf0n6oXzlO6mYi3r2F2d6675V0LyoBhBzdXVSQcQ_fSs7AdMd-_1QWq43nx5KP45I_89B6zwV5jKX90TJ5O-Jax0VhCwUzna9KYgmwjegLR1a95HPc5fjHTaXnwzJ0S_lm0jJ8fLKbY6vCP07WZx97NixMc6YcBdO5uWAv3NBXEZZd7-gbEWgztCoPDMD9hFEcz9ssMsMol0B&c=&ch=
mailto:ccoundjeris@frederickliteracy.org


inmates did not complete
high school or can be
classified as low literate. 

Two Thirds 
Adult education is in
critical need for services.
A decline in federal and
state funding in the past
10 years has resulted in
programs serving only a
fraction of the adults in
need.
Currently, two-thirds of
adult education programs
are struggling with long
student waiting lists.

ADULT
LITERACY CAN

CHANGE 
EVERYTHING

 

DID YOU KNOW?

Did you know that there is
an easy way to help the
Literacy Council and do
your online shopping at

the same time?
Amazon.com has a
program to help

nonprofits where a
portion of your monies

will go back to the
organization designated.

To help the Literacy
Council, you need only

use this link  
 

  

to get to the Council's
Amazon page when you
want to do your online
shopping. The rest is

automatic and painless!
Thanks for supporting us!

 

 
We invite you to review our 2017
Annual Report which can be
viewed on our website.   
 
If you are interested in receiving a
copy by mail, please contact the
Literacy Council Office at
info@frederickliteracy.org.    
 
 
   

Grants Awarded This Year   Thank you!! 

Ausherman Family Foundation 
Delaplaine Foundation 

Frederick County Community Partnership 
Helen J. Serini Foundation  
Nora Roberts Foundation 

ProLiteracy - National Book Fund  
Rotary Club of Carroll Creek 

Rotary Club of Frederick 
State Farm Companies Foundation Good Neighbor 

United Way of Frederick County 
Unity Campaign for Frederick County

William E. Cross Foundation 
Women's Giving Circle 

 

Endow Maryland: Maryland Tax Incentives

Help build the Literacy Council's
endowment fund while taking advantage
of tax incentives! 
 
In 2018 donors making gifts through The
Community Foundation of Frederick
County will receive a 25 percent
Maryland tax credit for gifts of between
$500 and up to $50,000 in addition to the Federal charitable deductions
allowed for the gift. To learn more, call the Community Foundation at (301)
695-7660.

The Literacy Council's Betty Seligmann Literacy Endowment Fund is an
eligible fund for this tax break. While the Council is always in need of
current funding, if you are interested in also ensuring needed funds in the
future, you can do so by contributing to this fund.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001T49IUYE661k5b4PoBTLtAmWjImrECW22lQDJr0GAh8mrCYitgPR1ou3ZSWjI7_DV-LxLRkF5X5r_0KyGOITYd3lHAChw-B7hM8oR10GTjkrZOVpB5g4HpWYYF_CXoemzWxSUX2xI9qBehHJuxG52WM4fMywDFee3BcA2zn78j6d-_fSfxwtuHmJ3f6n_tgbajOa3PuVouILwuD_Eu-dqZ_MtsywgR2RHMi01aaJmTnQ=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001T49IUYE661k5b4PoBTLtAmWjImrECW22lQDJr0GAh8mrCYitgPR1olPt0nTaaiOtGhKx9VOw7uVZVd1J6lDispyzkdxDpc1VSMSc2zLz4BHXbzoNAGR7Jy1IMO4gF4cP2FVw4iZWD-6DxGUiBA4b8HoolhtP3fO1ctAGIGVdF0sbsL3Yv3Bk2W-0bTaZGTibP67i4RL54mZv2rUqSIVUuqP-vwS5KRYWSDMuilEsdARzTSBnzEnN8q3qjwIolQAiEIYsF1Kc4ZtvV_h8pDWFlDVd6WIjFsvZ0UNLeYprC0CoZ1EocueWzs8zvJmg1WlD6774tokXF6zrFT7Kohw5JEgy-UhLT9rCOGORXC2Pv8rK3v2GFNZSKHPedcUKsXcyZe_NJ7p4BhmmYHRYca_6gGy8d_4uq8-wVk8tdJLoC7EW6lLgyXEhFA==&c=&ch=
mailto:info@frederickliteracy.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001T49IUYE661k5b4PoBTLtAmWjImrECW22lQDJr0GAh8mrCYitgPR1okituF8UpJjL7BXeLyMZm5OQIJ4WNRi7_MeJxQryqai6kDVFESqH2r6_CqeQmF4Y6AOLNvxWzScOlca8i4kHFQlpGrBQyEO3_8e20cC3lG1eYsKuRp44433DyjroqeMYiaSe6EABl7cBr165fadtApuS44LzdaJ0HpxOtedMnKtioI_84R-Y1A5ezGKohEVE8BTsuzqtalId-nhOBbApU-U_1IXrJ5_npNFfhVOLKqHbPx7utpezwH5zwOIVMmbkP-QeXvBM7JNFTyTP7XOq2kE=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001T49IUYE661k5b4PoBTLtAmWjImrECW22lQDJr0GAh8mrCYitgPR1olPt0nTaaiOtzHua2oimkTCzAXNykVyZoC3xp6f9meybdtYJT8mtdQtrNT54HUHKcnTLkUWI_YFhz-2-SwM-iNKBzvNtCSsY88UVE2kTOufb25FfrkXyl80Nn5Yl0afwaNnDuHEhOLQV9ojR-Rtp9Y3e0yDBH4RioppqoBqbo3t69wd8lnCI0TeJ64V0ZEGdc20KfQQADpzawqAN7aFlEMelFAqbTg427bleK9Kn-9bpqukUluXFw5S3c9DCstYXvb3okbJt0YxZz395VlJChe7BVH_UcNT39DmiUd8RSCSGSiCwlyWTxE0sYZwmLKKHYM6pRTOcJQVqo_hiebMBjr81bOScA2cmYBm4s7hn77pslcc2H1ahwsmcSzbnLmdbQyyhteVrLg5x&c=&ch=

